
 
 

 

As a foundation governor, I’m one of the nominated representatives for 

Ettington Church.  
 

I have lived in Ettington for 10 years and have a son in year 6, however, I have 

been a parent at this school since my daughter started in reception, who is now 

in year 9 at Shipston High School.  
 

I became a governor in 2015 and I feel very privileged to be able to take an 

active role in the school, not only as a governor but also regularly coming into 

school to lead Godly Play sessions with each class.  This allows me the 

opportunity to get to know the pupils, spend some quality time talking to them 

and getting to know them, which is a real joy.  
 


